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Gary:

As requested, this creates an entirely new statutory section for bone marrow and organ
donation leave.  It largely mirrors current s. 103.10, but I have further modified the
language in a few places as seemed relevant, so please read through the entire thing.
See, for example, s. 103.11 (10) in the draft.  I also did not include provisions that didn’t
seem as appropriate in this context, such as provisions in s. 103.10 that allow
employers to require a second medical opinion.
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